
FAASTeam presents:

Winter Flying Hazards



The IMC Club is all about mastering the art of
instrument flying. At each meeting we consider a
specific topic, scenario, or discussion points that
takes us to a discussion or a decision point.
Then, in a structured manner, we discuss
alternatives and personal experiences. At this
meeting we will look at situations whereas
General Aviation Pilots make a decision that is
possibly based on current or forecasted weather
conditions.  We will also discuss what possible
options and resources are available to assist in
the decision-making process for weather when
performing General Aviation activities and tasks
during the winter months. In a retrospective, we
will discuss the importance of recognizing some
of the most common Winter Flying Hazards and
how to recognize them while continuing to
promoting overall general aviation safety.
Our meeting will start at 9:00 AM CST with a
pancake breakfast starting at 8:00 AM CST and
will include an update from our Ray Scholarship
awardee, Kaleb Shumate. Donations gladly
accepted. The IMC Club meeting will start
promptly at 9:00 AM CST - continue to enjoy the
pancake breakfast. Open discussion on common
pilot mistakes while performing general aviation
activities. We will also hold an open discussion
about the FAA Safety WINGS Program.

Event Details

Sat, Feb 12, 2022 - 08:00 CST

EAA Chapter 1358 Bill Castlen

Youth Aviation Education Center

770 Flightline Drive Dothan, AL

Dothan, AL 36303

Contact: WILLIAM EDWARD GRAY
(334) 328-8830

bjgray@hotmail.com

Select #: SO09109838

Representative WILLIAM EDWARD GRAY



Directions: Two blocks northwest of Dothan Airport
Passenger Terminal on Flightline Drive (on the corner of
Small Street and Flightline Drive next to Dothan Civil Air
Patrol building).

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


